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Dear Parent/Carer

Re – Covid Vaccinations

If your son or daughter was due the covid vaccination when we visited their school we will be offering catch up clinics the week commencing 6.12.21 for any that missed their vaccination.

If you believe your son or daughter is outstanding their Covid vaccination, please email our Immunisation Admin Team on wcnt.immunisation@nhs.net and we will book them into one of our catch up clinics at a mutually convenient time.

Please only email to book an appointment if:
You have filled out a consent form already for your child
Your child has not had a Covid vaccination already/elsewhere
Your child has not had Covid in the past 12 weeks

Covid vaccinations are available for children age 12 – 16 years. If you are unable to attend one of our catch up clinics you are still able to visit a vaccination centre.

When emailing please include your child’s name, DOB and School.


Many thanks


Yours sincerely

Immunisation Team                                     		

email: wcnt.immunisation@nhs.net
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